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Year 2 Transfer to Junior School: September 2019

Yesterday we sent out a letter providing you with information on how to apply for a Year 3 place. Please note that the
Admissions Team no longer provide individual letters with Unique Reference Numbers. There is however still a
system in place to enable you to apply for a junior school place online.

Year 2 Poppy Making

Thank you to everyone who has already sent in plastic bottles. We still need more — please send in clean 2 litre clear
plastic bottles, preferably with the labels removed. Please can you send these in via your child’s class teacher and not
through the school office.

Poppies - Remembrance Day 11 November
Poppies and other items will be available for children to buy each day in school next week. The poppies will be taken
to each class and children should keep their money in their book bags. Please provide envelopes so money is not lost!

Children in Need — Friday 16 November - let’s raise lots!
This year we have again chosen to support this very worthwhile charity. The School Council were '
delegated the task of deciding how we should support this event. They decided that the children

should come to school on Friday 16 November wearing sports clothes and “running shoes”. They

will also be taking part in a fun run during the day. In return they should bring in a donation for

Children in Need.

Open Mornings for Children Starting School in September 2019

A reminder that we are hosting two more Open Mornings for parents with children due to start

school next year. These will take place on Tuesday 13 November and Tuesday 27 November at

9.30am. We will be offering guided tours of the school and hope to see lots of prospective parents

and carers. We would be grateful if you could pass this information on to any family and friends who may be
interested. Please ask them to contact the school office to book a day. Many thanks.

PTFA Christmas Market
Please can you remember to return your Christmas Market shopping lists together with the appropriate money before
next Friday, 09 November.

PTFA Meeting: Monday 12 November at 3.15pm
This meeting will be taking place straight after school. Please do come along to this meeting if you can. They will be
discussing preparations for our annual Christmas Fayre.

Reporting Absence

A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents). If your child is unwell it
is your responsibility to inform the school of this.

Forest School Sessions: Week 2

Next week Doves’ Class will have forest school on Wednesday afternoon and Robins’ Class on Thursday Morning and
Kestrels’ class on Thursday afternoon. Please can you ensure that you send in their forest school clothing. A
reminder that we have aligned your child’s class with the lunch week menu.

Lunch Menu
Next Week’s Menu will be: Week 2. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu. Paper copies
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.

Yours sincerely

At

Mrs L A de Carteret
Headteacher



https://studybugs.com/about/parents
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm

